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NEO Tape Libraries Not Vulnerable
to Shell Shock Bug

October 2014

Overland Storage, Inc. has been investigating reports of the Shell Shock BASH vulnerability 
for its impact on our NEO® E-Series tape library product line.

NEO E-Series libraries use a real time operating system (RTOS) called SMX. This RTOS is not 
Linux-based and does not include any shell, such as BASH. For this reason, the NEO E-Series 
libraries are not vulnerable to the exploits of the Shell Shock bug.

Additional Information
For warranty and general technical support information, see our Contact Us web page:

http://www.overlandstorage.com/company/contact-us/index.aspx

For information on contacting Overland Technical Support, see our Contact Support web 
page:

http://docs.overlandstorage.com/support
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